
Deputy Headteacher 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 08 Mar 2024 08:00 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Kirk, one of our senior leaders, has been promoted to the 

deputy headteacher of Parkwood Primary School. I am sure you will join me in congratulating 

her on her appointment. She will remain class teacher for her current Year 6 Class until July and 

will have a non-class-based role from September 2024.  

Our children will be informed today that Mr Moir will not be returning to Parkwood. We will 

explain that he is still feeling poorly and would like to concentrate on spending time with his 

family.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs McCormack  

 


